
 

 

 
             Aඉඋංඅ 28 2024 
 

Fංൿඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Eൺඌඍൾඋ 
 

Remain in me as I remain in 
you, says the Lord. Whoever 
remains in me will bear much 

fruit. 
 

John 15:4a, 5b 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ 

 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
 
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 Monday 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. in the Cry Room  
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. in the Church 
 Wednesday  9:00 a.m. - 4 p.m. in the Cry Room 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00 - 7:00 p.m.   
  Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m. 
  Anytime please call the rectory. 



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 
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Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Michael Murphy 

314.380.4020 
murphym@qasstl.org 

 

Sൾඇංඈඋ Aඌඌඈർංൺඍൾඌ  
Father Ronald Hopmeir 
314.846.8207 ext. 2051 

hopmeirr@qasstl.org 
 

Father Frank D’Amico 
314.380.4021  

damicof@qasstl.org 
 

Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 
Deacon Kurt Loeffler  

Deacon Richard Schellhase 
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

bendera@qasstl.org 
 

Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ ඈൿ  
Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna McAndrews 

314.846.8207 
hacketta@qasstl.org 

 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 

Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 
Pam VonderHaar 

314.846.8207 
Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 

 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Monday, April 29 - St. Catherine of Siena, Virgin and Doctor of the Church 
 Acts of the Apostles 14:5-18/John 14:21-26 
     6:15 a.m.                    John Woods (†) 
   *8:15 a.m.                    Bill Fernandez (†) 
Tuesday, April 30 - Easter Weekday 
 Acts of the Apostles 14:19-28/John 14:27-31a 
 6:15 a.m.                    John Willett (†) 
     8:15 a.m.                    Bernadette Godfrey (†) 
Wednesday, May 1 - Easter Weekday 
 Acts of the Apostles 15:1-6/John 15:1-8 
  6:15 a.m. George and Virginia Thee (†) 
    *8:15 a.m. Michael Shaughnessy (†)  
Thursday, May 2 - Saint Athanasius, Bishop and Doctor of the Church 
 Acts of the Apostles 15:7-21 /John 15:9-11 
  6:15 a.m. Janice Reinhardt (†) 
    *8:15 a.m.                   Pat Dougherty (†) 
Friday, May 3 - St. Philip and James, Apostles (Feast) 
 1 Corinthians 15:1-8/John 14:6-14 
  6:15 a.m.  Fr. Richard Schilli (†) 
    *8:15 a.m. Rita Schillinger (†) 
Saturday, May 4 - Easter Weekday 
 Acts of the Apostles 16:1-10/John 14:7-14 
  8:15 a.m. Robert and Mary Drake (†)  
  5:00 p.m. Scott Ballard (†) 
Sunday, May 5 - Sixth Sunday of Easter 
 Acts of the Apostles 10:25-26, 34-35,44-48 (56b)/1 John 4:7-10/John 15:9-17 
     7:30 a.m.           For the People 
 9:00 a.m. Martin Pozzo (†) 
   10:30 a.m.              Sam and Pauline Lupo (†) 
 12:00 Noon Special Intentions of Fr. Mike Murphy 

                            
     *Children’s Mass 

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 
 8:15 a.m. 

 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ 
Fංൿඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ඈൿ Eൺඌඍൾඋ 

 

“Children, let us love not in word or speech but in deed and truth.” 
                       - 1 John 3:18 

  
Regarding our Catholic faith, do you “walk the truth?” Do your actions reflect 
what it means to be a good disciple? Are you an active participant at Sunday 
Mass? Are you joyful when participating in parish ministry? Do you give 
gratefully and generously with your financial support to your parish and other 
Church needs? If not, it’s not too late to start! 
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Fඋඈආ ඈඎඋ Pൺඌඍඈඋ 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Hൾൺඋඍඌ 

Speak Now or Forever Hold Your Peace 
 
As many of you might already know, for the last five years, Mr. Tim Kurt of our 
parish has been studying in preparation for ordination as a permanent deacon for 
the Archdiocese of St. Louis. Following the age-old custom of the Church, as 
maintained by Canon Law (Canon 1051, paragraph 2), it is my privilege to  
announce publicly that Mr. Timothy Kurt is a candidate for the major order of 
Sacred Diaconate, to be conferred on June 8, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. at the Cathedral 
Basilica of St. Louis.  
 
Anyone who knows any reason why this candidate should not be ordained is bound to disclose this  
immediately to me or to the Office of Diaconate of the Archdiocese of St. Louis.  
 
We’ve been asked by the Office of Diaconate to communicate this announcement for two consecutive week-
ends in the parish bulletin and using other forms of social media. Please join me in prayer for Mr. Kurt, and 
for each of the diaconate candidates, that these times of immediate preparation for ordination will be times of 
extra-ordinary grace and abiding peace. 
 
Queen of All Saints parish has been blessed with many faith filled Deacons who have been a great help to 
me and to former pastors and who have carried out their ministry of service to the parish with outstanding 
dedication. I know that Tim Kurt, as Deacon, will do no less. Congratulations to Tim, his wife Sharon, and 
their family!  
 
-fr mike 
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Beverly Kluba 
Paul Kluba 

Al Nadolny 
Kathleen Saunders 

 

Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 
 

Sඎඇൽൺඒ:  April 28 
    1:00 p.m.  Baptism - Church 
    6:30 p.m.  Girl Scouts Talent Show Practice 
            - Gym 
    7:15 p.m.    Life Teen - Youth Ministry Center 
 
Mඈඇൽൺඒ:  April 29 
    9:00 a.m.  Eucharistic Adoration - Cry    
            Room  
    7:00 p.m.  Finance Council - Rectory  
            Basement  
    7:00 p.m.  Boy Scouts Meeting - Cafeteria 
    7:00 p.m.   RCIA Follow-up Meeting - ARC 
            (Adult Resource Center)   
   
Tඎൾඌൽൺඒ:  April 30 
    9:00 a.m.  Eucharistic Adoration - Church 
    6:00 p.m.    Confessions - Church 
    7:00 p.m.  Devotions - Church 
 
Wൾൽඇൾඌൽൺඒ:  May 1 
    9:00 a.m.  Eucharistic Adoration - Cry     
            Room 
    4:00 p.m.  Girl Scouts Troop 3074 - Church 
            Hall 
    6:00 p.m.    PSR - School 
    6:30 p.m.   PSR Catechist Reception -     
            Church Hall 
         
Tඁඎඋඌൽൺඒ:  May 2 
    3:00 p.m.   Girl Scouts Troop 2769 - Church 
             Hall      
    3:05 p.m.   Baton - Gym    
    7:00 p.m.  Two + - Youth Ministry Center 
    8:00 p.m.  Celebration Singers Practice -   
            Church 
 
Fඋංൽൺඒ:  May 3 
     9:00 a.m.   Rag Ladies (SVDP) - School    
            Basement (Cage) 
    
Sൺඍඎඋൽൺඒ:  Mൺඒ 4 
    6:30 a.m.  Men of St. Joseph - Church Hall 

Sංർ඄ Lංඌඍ Cඁൺඇ඀ൾඌ 
 

Please contact the parish office and let us know if 
you would like to be on the short term sick list  
(6 weeks) or the long term sick list (6 months). 

 
Sඁඈඋඍ Tൾඋආ Sංർ඄ Lංඌඍ (6 ඐൾൾ඄ඌ) 

Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄ 

 
Lඈඇ඀ Tൾඋආ Sංർ඄ Lංඌඍ (6 ආඈඇඍඁඌ) 

Mary Ann Anato 
Loretta Borchetta 
Wendy Brown 
Maureen Hecht 
Bill Kerbler 

Diane Jones 
Jason Loring 
Diane Romano 
Bob Zaitz 
 

Bൺඉඍංඌආൺඅ Pඋൾඉൺඋൺඍංඈඇ    
      
     The next baptism preparation class will be held 
Sunday, May 5, 2024.  This program is for all 
parents who are seeking baptism for their children.  
If you have attended a preparation program either 
here or at another parish, you do not need to attend 
again.  Classes are held the first Sunday of the month 
in the ARC Room after the 9am Mass.  Please call 
the parish office for registration information at  
314-846-8207. 

Sൺඅൺൽ Dඈඇൺඍංඈඇඌ Nൾൾൽൾൽ  
Fඈඋ Sඍ. Pൺඍඋංർ඄ Cൾඇඍൾඋ 

 

     Queen of All Saints collects bagged salads and 
bottles of dressing on the first Wednesday of each 
month. Please place your donations in the coolers on 
the front porch of 129 Staehle Ct. before 9:30 a.m. 
on the first Wednesday of each month. The need is 
always great as a meal for 250 homeless people is 
served every day.  
 For more information about this donation please 
call Sheila Treptow at 314-846-4015.  
 For more information about St. Patrick’s Center 
meal program contact Katie Joseph at 
kjoseph@stpatrickcenter.org or 314-802-1976. 
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Rൾඌඍ ංඇ  Pൾൺർൾ 
 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of parishioners, 
 

Raymond Bush, husband of Sharon Bush  
of our parish. 

 

Kathleen Carril, wife of Christopher Carril 
of our parish. 

 

Robert Massey, father of Lisa (Craig) Messmer  
of our parish.  

 

David Schmitt, husband of Karen Schmitt and father 
of  Julie Elking of our parish. 

 

Carlene Wiegand, wife of James Wiegand  
of our parish. 

 

May they, and all the faithfully departed rest in peace. 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Bൺඉඍංඌආ 
 

Congratulations to our recently baptized parishioner, 
Ann Rose Adams, child of Matthew and Nicole 
Adams, baptized in Christ on April 21, 2024 at Queen 
of All Saints Church. 
 

May the blessing of the Lord be always upon her, and 
may God watch over and cherish this child whom God 
has blessed with the grace of Baptism. 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Bൺඉඍංඌආ 
 

Congratulations to our recently baptized parishioner, 
Violet Grace Katzenberger, child of Kaleb and 
Danielle Katzenberger, baptized in Christ on April 
21, 2024 at Queen of All Saints Church. 
 

May the blessing of the Lord be always upon her, 
and may God watch over and cherish this child 
whom God has blessed with the grace of Baptism. 

Hඈඅඒ Hඈඎඋ ൿඈඋ Pඋංൾඌඍඅඒ ൺඇൽ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ  
Vඈർൺඍංඈඇඌ 

 

There will be a Holy Hour for priestly and religious 
vocations on Friday, May 3, 2024, from 7:00-8:00 
pm. The Monastery (200 Marycrest Drive) is  
located off the 6000 block of Telegraph Road and 
is south of the Bethesda Nursing facility. The  
monastery entrance is next to The Goddard School. 

Hൾൺඅඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍඋඒ 
 

One of the missions of the Health Ministry Team is 
providing meals on short term basis for families  
facing a health care issue. More volunteers are 
needed to assist with this mission just a few times a 
year. If you are able and would like to assist the 
team, please contact Carol Susanka at  
314-606-8112. 
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 Offertory 
 

4/21/24 

WeShare 
 

4/8/24 - 
4/15/24 

Offertory $    8,937.00 $  10,901.64 

Loose $    1,790.00  

Capital Improvement $         50.00 $           5.00 

Tuition Assistance $         15.00 $       140.00 

Saint Vincent de Paul $       305.00 $       290.00 

Retired Priests $         30.00 $       525.00 

Faith Direct 
 

4/15/24 

$     1,360.00 

 

 

 

$         25.00 

 

Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ 

 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Mൺඒ 4 -  5 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00  p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. Murphy Dave Horne 
Jackie Horne 

Bob Grogan 
Kathy Rechtin 
Cathy Ellis 

7:30 a.m. Fr. Murphy Jeff Kuchno 
Rebecca 
Froelke 

Jeannine Sinak 
Bob Sinak 
John Reinhold 

9:00 a.m. Fr. Hopmeir Tim Kurt 
Matt Giegling 

Kathy Hoehl 
Barry Smith 
Volunteer 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. D’Amico Sherry 
Murphy 
Ed Murphy 

Dave Little 
Ray Hapak 
Michelle Hapak 

12:00 p.m. Fr. Hopmeir Megan Beck Kathy Ewing 
Brian Redford 
Volunteer 

If you are a volunteer of ANY kind or an employee 
(church, school, sports, etc.) at Queen of All Saints 
and are not yet registered in the new system for 
Protecting God’s Children, please do so ASAP. 

1) It is mandatory. 
2) It is free to you. 
3) QAS will pay for your background check. 
 

The new system is called Prevent and Protect STL. 
To register, please go to 
www.preventandprotectstl.org 
Enter the passcode stlprotect when prompted. Please 
complete ALL of the modules to be Approved. If 
you have any questions or need Step by Step 
instructions, please call Pam VonderHaar in the 
Rectory at 314-846-8207 

PREVENT AND PROTECT STL 

 
Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ Fඈඋ Yඈඎඋ  
Cඈඇඍංඇඎൾൽ Sඎඉඉඈඋඍ 

If you are still interested in a church pew, there are 

 
Sඎൻඌඍංඍඎඍൾ Cൺඋൾ඀ංඏൾඋ 

 

I am in need of a substitute caregiver for 
my senior mother in her Oakville home 
on an as needed basis when our regular 
caregivers are unable to make it. Please 
contact Ann at 314.941.9418 for specif-
ic duties and additional details. If you 
are able to refer anyone, please  
respond with that information as well. 
Thank you for your time!  

Cඁඎඋർඁ Pൾඐඌ Aඋൾ Sඍංඅඅ Aඏൺංඅൺൻඅൾ 
Fඈඋ Fඋൾൾ! 

If you are still interested in a church pew, there are 
some still available. If interested, please contact 
Pam VonderHaar at 314-846-8207 in the Rectory. 

 

Tඁංඋൽ Sඎඇൽൺඒ Fඈඈൽ Pൺඇඍඋඒ Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ 
 
Thank you so much for your continued support. 
From Rob at the Food Pantry, “You guys are truly 
blessing us.” Thanks also to those who are helping 
with the weekend collection and Monday delivery to 
the pantry. Terrific that it has grown so that extra 
help is needed! May God continue to bless you and 
those you serve. 

Sඍ. Lඈඎංඌ Rൾඏංൾඐ Sඎൻඌർඋංඉඍංඈඇ 
 

Once per year, the St. Louis Review  
renewal comes up. Some of you have let 
us know if you wish to continue  
receiving it. If you have not, please call 
the parish office at 314-846-8204 to let 
us know. It is $35 per year. If we do not 
hear from you, we will assume you do 
not want to receive. Thank you! 
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St. Vincent de Paul 
 

QAS Vincentians rededicated themselves this Easter Season to 
their mission of service to the needy and poor, inspired by Gospel 
values, in unity throughout the world with fellow faithful followers 
of Christ.  
 
New members are always welcome. Please ask any Vincentian, or 
call the rectory office at 314-846-8207 for more information. 
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Mark your calendars 
The next Heritage Luncheon is: 

 

May 16 
at 11:30 in the Church Hall 

 

Please call the parish office to  
reserve your spot! 

314-846-8207 
 

We hope to see you there! 

PSR Registration is NOW open! 
 

Registration for the 2024-2025 school year is now 
open. Forms are available in the parish office or you 
can contact, Leanne Buback, to request a copy. 
Forms and payment are due by May 31, 2024. 
 

PSR Catechists NEEDED! 
 

The Parish School of Religion at Queen of All Saints 
is in need of qualified catechists for the 2024-2025  
school year. The success of our religious education 
programs depends on the dedicated individuals of our 
parish who are willing to share their time and faith 
with our children! Our PSR programs meets on 
Wednesday evenings from 6:00-7:15 pm and a  
stipend is offered. We are in need of catechists for the 
following grades: 
 

4th grade 
5th grade  

8th grade (girls) 
 

If you are interested in serving our parish in this way 
or would like more information, please contact: 
 

Leanne Buback 
PSR Director 

bubackl@qasstl.org 

Attention  
All Seniors! 

 
 
 

Intramural Basketball 
 

Registration is now open. This program is open to all 
students “currently” enrolled in 1st and 2nd grade for 
the 2023-2024 school year. The practices and games 
are on Thursday’s and Sunday’s throughout June and 
July. Teams “may” play more than one game per 
day.  

Visit: 
qasaa.org for more information and to  

register. 
 

Contact Evan Adair at: 
Evan.c.adair@gmail.com  for any  

questions. 
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Kaitlyn Adair - St. Clare of Assisi  
Blaine Allen - St. Andrew 
Matthew Baker - St. Francis 
Paolo Bartoni - St. Michael 
Savanah Bommarito - St. Antonia  
Jackson Brindell - St. Vincent de Paul  
Jack Bruckner - St. Andrew 
Morgan Bush - St. Louise de Marillic  
Blake Chesnut - St. Peregrine 
Madeline Cope - St. Agatha 
Joseph Della Croce - St. Angelo  
William Depke - St. Jerome 
Austin Elliott - St. Joseph 
Bradley Endermuehle - St. John the Baptist  
Peter Froelke - St. Thomas the Apostle  
Mya Godfrey - St. Agnes 
Brady Hoffman - St. Joseph 
Cooper Hopson - St. Joseph 
Lexi Huber - St. Genevieve 
Braden Hutchinson - St. Francis of Assisi  
Ella Jerry - St. Georgia of Clermont  
Lucero Kaiser - St. Rose of Lima 
Ryan Keeton - St. Marie 
Janie Kesteron- St. Jane de Chantel  
Mena Kreitler - St. Grace of Lerida  
Rosalie Lutker - St. Philomena 
Zoey Manis - St. Caroline 
Joseph Marcallini - St. Vincent de Paul  
Samantha Marr - St. Genevieve 
Blake Matrisotto - St. Pius X 
 
 

Olivia May - St. Anne 
Shane McDonald - St. Sebastian 
Jane Miller- St. Anne 
Cameron Moore- St. Patrick 
Lainey O’Dell- St. Maria Goretti 
Jack Ortyl - St. Michael the Archangel  
Madison Pasternak - St. Anne 
Lillian Paur - St. Louise 
Philip Pfeiffer - St. Thomas the Apostle  
Brendan Powell - St. Michael the Archangel  
Lucas Rechtin - St. James 
Ryan Rickard - St. Louis 
Andrew Sahaida - St. Simon of Cyrene  
Austin Sahrhage - St. Sebastian 
Olivia Sanders - St. Rose of Lima  
Eleanor Scher - St. Genevieve 
John Schillinger - St. Paul 
Elizabeth Shaughnessy - St. Anne  
Carly Shipp - St. Teresa of Calcutta  
Joseph Simeone - St. Andrew 
Daniel Sparrow - St. John the Baptist  
Zachary Spirk - St. Anthony of Padua  
Schafer Spitznagel - St. Sebastian  
Sofia Stegman - St. Mary 
Katherine Steiniger - St. Elizabeth of Hungary  
Mya Tipton - St. Mary 
Jackson Torbeck - St. Andrew 
Abigail Welch - St. Nicole 
Colin Wibbenmeyer - St Anthony of Padua  
Olivia Ziegler - St. Grace 

The eighth graders of Queen of All Saints celebrated the sacrament of Confirmation on Monday 
April 22, 2024. Those who received the sacrament of Confirmation are: 
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You are invited to  
“Introduction Refresher to  

Contemplative Prayer”  
 

May 4, 2024 
8:30-12:00 pm 

Mary, Mother of the Church 
5901 Kerth Road 

St. Louis, MO 63128 
 

Explore a very old, very traditional practice of 
prayer in the Church.  

For more information, contact  
Paul Schulte at 314-954-2299 

 

Pro Life Mother’s Day Cards 
 
For more than 40 years, Birthright of Hillsboro has 
offered free, confidential help to mothers facing 
unexpected pregnancy. Once again, QAS is  
helping support the wonderful work of ministering 
to pregnant mothers by supporting the Mother’s 
Day card fundraiser. Beautiful Mother’s Day cards 
are available in the Church foyer. Please feel free 
to take a card for a special woman in your life, 
then send a donation to Birthright in her honor. 
Instructions are included with each card. Your 
support helps women who choose life! 
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LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Iris Mitchell
 

imitchell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2495

Tesey Roman, REALTOR®

Tesey@MerryRealEstate.com
314-660-3795

AMERICAN CONSULTING ENGINEERS
• Structural Evaluations/Designs
• House designs/Blueprints (2D&3D)
• MEP Engineering

Call Now: 314 899 0599 
8615 Gravois Rd. St Louis, MO 63123
ace-inc-us     info@ace-inc.us

Residential-Commercial-Industrial

Residential - Commercial
Industrial

IN BUSINESS SINCE 1976
Jerry Reinhold

Parishioner
314-631-1158

FREE ESTIMATES
24-Hour Emergency Service
Licensed, Bonded, & Insured
www.reinholdelectric.com

Bartolino’s Family Restaurants
Make our family tradition a part of yours.

   Lindbergh  - 314-487-4545              Southwest Ave. - 314-645-2088               Hampton at Wilson - 314-644-2266

bartolinosrestaurants.com

Family 
Orthodontic Care

STEPHEN G. NIKODEM, D.D.S.M.S.
4116 Von Talge, Suite A, ST. LOUIS, MO

314-894-1311� FAX 894-0710

Arnold Animal Hospital
Hwy 141 and Astra Way 

11 Municipal Drive

636-296-7060

(314) 481-7333 | Since 1927

Steve Korn,
Owner

939 Lemay Ferry Rd. | St. Louis, MO 63125
Dowling.Autobody@yahoo.com

314-638-0090

MON, TUE, THUR, FRI:
9AM - 5PM

WED: 9AM - 6PM
SAT: 10AM - 4PM

5429 Telegraph • 894-1319
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Interior/Exterior Renovations, Roofing,  
Tree & Stump Removal Services

Call or Text: 314-517-9699 
stlonecall@gmail.com

ONE CALLONE CALL
Like us on 

Facebook for 
10% Off  

@oncecallstl

Welker Family Dentistry
(314) 846-0101 • 5709 Telegraph Road

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S. 
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

• Most Insurance Accepted 

• Queen of All Saints Parishioner

We look forward to your smile!

Call me FREE, NO OBLIGATION

KEVIN KLIPSCH 
Medicare Benefits Advisor 
Insurance Broker/Agent 

314-583-0245 | 636-543-6265 
KlipschKevin@gmail.com 

www.MedicareBenefitsAdvisor.net

MEDICARE?
I Can Help With: 

• Medicare • Medicare Advantage  
• Medicare Supplement • Prescription Drug Plans 

• Multiple Carriers • And So Much More!

MAYO PLUMBING CO., INC.
NEW RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL • REMODEL • REPAIRS

JOHN BUETTNER
314-293-1776 • Cell 314-280-4808 • mayoplumbingjohn@gmail.com

3074 Crystal Lake Drive, St. Louis, MO 63129
30+ Years Experience • Licensed, Bonded, Union 

Missouri

CatholicMatch.com/MO

314-353-1101

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Iris Mitchell
 

imitchell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2495

“Your Friendly Neighborhood  

Pet Supply Store”

Queen of All Saints Parishioner | 5531 Oakville Shopping Ctr. | 314-939-1560

Serving your area 
for 45 years.

314-846-7663            FREE ESTIMATES

6961 Telegraph Rd.
St. Louis, MO

314-846-4021

Timothy Buback, Advisor
Email: timothy.buback@kofc.org
O: 636-400-7544 | M: 636-675-4744
5055 Highway N, Suite 215, Cottleville, MO 63304
info.kofcassetadvisors.org/Meet-Tim-Buback.html

NORTH STAR AUTOMOTIVE
 314-609-0237  NORTH-STAR-AUTOMOTIVE.BUSINESS.SITE   J   NORTH-STAR-AUTOMOTIVE.UENIWEB.COMCertified by The National 

Institute for Automotive 
Excellence

Get an estimate at the dealer,
and we will do it for half the price.

Will install your parts.  Available Weekends

Bob Tomek, Owner & Parishioner

Our Care, Your Schedule
Customized Care

Ongoing Monitoring

Bonded & Insured
Call for Your FREE

In-Home Assessment

(314) 842-5589
Serving Southern St. Louis and

Northeast Jefferson Counties, MO

www.VisitingAngels.com/StLSouth/home

5591 Oakville Shopping Center  (314) 892-0260

Thomas J. Piatchek
Attorney at Law

12300 Old Tesson Road, 12300 Old Tesson Road, 
Suite 100-B Suite 100-B 

St. Louis, MO 63128St. Louis, MO 63128

314-842-9800314-842-9800 (office) (office)

314-842-9801 (fax) 314-842-9801 (fax) 
314-221-4676 (cell)314-221-4676 (cell)

thomaspiatchek@thomaspiatchek@gmail.comgmail.com

Thinking About Making A Move?
Call Me...

I Can Guide You Home!
Jo Ellen Hatfield

314-566-6373 • jo.ellen@kw.com
Each office is independently owned and operated.
If your property is currently listed with a broker, 
this is not a solicitation.

Commercial & Residential 
(314) 487-4564

Conner Roofing is a  
family-owned  business 
that has been serving  
St. Louis City and  
Counties, as well as the 
Metro East, since 1993.

Specializing in 
Roofing,  Siding
 and Gutters


